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           Agenda Item Submittal 
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Item To Be Considered:  Audit Contract with Gregory T. Redman, CPA (July 1, 2024 thru June 

30,2025) 

 

Board Meeting Date: June 10, 2025 

 

Prepared By:   Sonia Johnson – Finance Director 

      

Overview:  The Town is required to have an annual audit performed. This is a proposed contract for 

services with Gregory T. Redman to prepare the Town’s financial statements and 

perform the audit for FY 24/25.   The proposed fee to audit this fiscal year ended June 

30, 2025. is $18,500. (Annual Audit-$15,500 /Single Audit-$3,000) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background Attachment(s): Audit Contract with Gregory T. Redman, CPA for the period July 1, 

2024 thru June 30, 2025   

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the Audit Contract with Gregory T. Redman, CPA for 

the period July 1, 2024 thru June 30, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


